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INVITATION FOR EXPANSION OF SPECIAL PROGRAM IN FOREIGN 

LANGUAGE (SPFL)-KOREAN 

 

To: CID Chief 

Education Program Supervisors Concerned 

Public Schools District Supervisor Concerned 

Secondary School Head Concerned 

 

                       ATTENTION:     SPFL Korean-Screened Teachers (Division Level) 

                                                    Digos City National High School                                               

 

  

1. Pursuant to an Unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated March 17, 2021, re: 

INVITATION FOR EXPANSION OF SPECIAL PROGRAM IN FOREIGN 

LANGUAGE (SPFL)-KOREAN, this Office informs the field that there will be an Online 

Regional Screening of interested schools and teachers for SPFL-KOREAN on April 6, 

2021 via Zoom.  

2. In connection thereof, SPLF Korean-Screened Teachers (Division Level) of Digos City 

National High School are requested to submit on or before March 29, 2021 the required 

portfolio for the said Regional Screening. Submission shall be coordinated with the 

Division SPFL Focal Person, Dr. Tito M. Endrina. 

3. The prescribed contents of the portfolio and other details of the activity are found in the 

enclosures.     

4. For information, guidance, and compliance. 

 

 

 

 CRISTY C. EPE 

 Schools Division Superintendent 

 

 

 

 




